
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  November 6, 2019 
To:   Ohio Medicaid and MyCare Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Important Billing Provider Address Reminder 
Effective Date:  December 6, 2019 
 
 
Impact 
Claims billed with Billing Provider address containing any variation of P.O.BOX will be denied for 
payment, effective Dec. 6, 2019 per National Unified Billing Committee (NUBC) and Ohio Department 
of Medicaid (ODM) billing guidelines.  
 
Please see exhibits below for guidelines on the proper method to submit Billing Provider address on 
UB04/HCFA1500 and X12 837I &P. 
 
ODM Communication: 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Guidelines for Properly Reporting Billing Provider Address on UB04: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
HCFA-1500: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Guidelines for Properly Reporting Billing Provider Address on X12 – 837I & P: 
 

 
 
Questions? 
For questions around this issue, please access the Office of Policy Hospital Billing Guidelines on 
ODM’s website. 
 
OH-P-1713 

https://medicaid.ohio.gov/Portals/0/Resources/Publications/Guidance/BillingInstructions/HospitalBillingGuidelines-20180701.pdf

